NEWSLETTER



Music appreciation

This term, children at St. Thomas' have been taking part in weekly 'music appreciation' led by Mrs Callaghan. Each week, we have a different musical genre to focus on—so far this term we have explored pop music, rock and this week we have listened to a range of classical music. Our aim is for children to listen and respond to music they may be hearing for the first time. Children seem enthusiastic about this so far—we hope that children

hearing for the first time. Children seem
enthusiastic about this so far—we hope that children
are coming home and talking about this at home too! This afternoon, our KS2 classes have
all shared their musical performances from 'music fortnight' to other classes—it has been



P.E. days and P.E. kit

wonderful! Look out for a couple of videos on Twitter.

A reminder that children should have P.E. kit in school each week:

PE Kit

- Blue or Black Shorts
- White T-shirt
- Pumps —elasticated or with velcro
- Red Pump Bag (optional)



Children have P.E. on the following days:

Reception: Wednesday and Friday Year 1: Tuesday and Wednesday

Year 2: Wednesday and Thursday Year 3: Thursday and Friday

Year 4: Monday (swimming) and Thursday Year 5: Tuesday and Thursday

Year 6: Tuesday and Friday

Thank you for your support in ensuring that children have the correct kit in school.

FROST—Easter disco

Advance notice that we are hoping to host an Easter disco after school on Wednesday 6th April. We have a small group of parents who are re-starting our parent group, FROST—look out for more information in future newsletters if you are interested in joining this group and helping us to prepare for the disco.

